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UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW

37th SESSION

REVIEW OF AUSTRALIA
 20 January 2021
Madame President/Mr. Vice-President,
Bosnia and Herzegovina warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Australia and thank for their presentation today.
We express appreciation to the authorities of Australia for the level of commitment to promote and protect human rights.
We also thank Australia for valuable contribution during its membership of the Council of Human Rights in the period 2018-2020.

We welcome significant achievements in the realization of human rights addressing family and domestic violence, human trafficking and modern slavery. 
Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes submission of Australia's reports to 7 UN treaty body committees since the 2nd cycle of the UPR.

We would like to recommend to Australia to:

-continue to protect civil and political rights for all persons in Australia as well as freedom of expression and freedom of religion.
-to continue to combat family domestic and sexual violence.
-to continue to implement Fourth Action Plan 2019-2022 in order to stop violence.

We wish Australia successful results of the 3rd review. 
Thank you.
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